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Mental Health Services for Pregnant Consumers 

 
 
 
Per the Mental Hygiene Administration, claims submitted to ValueOptions® Maryland for all 
mental health services rendered to pregnant consumers, must document a Public Mental Health 
System (PMHS) Specialty Mental Health Diagnosis as the primary diagnosis in order to be 
considered for reimbursement by the PMHS. 
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